

Date: 11th Jan 2021

The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists Flat A3, 9/F, Forda Industrial Building Tai Lee Street, Yuen Long, N.T.

Attn: Dr. Tommy Ho

Congratulation on the Company's 10th Anniversary

Dear Dr. Tommy Ho

On behalf of Man Sing General Contractor Limited, I would like to express my sincere and heartfelt congratulations to The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists on its special 10th Anniversary.

Throughout these years, you proved to be one of the leading specialists in the region with high-equality and reliable services.

We thank The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists for our long-lasting friendship and cooperation, and wish it a lot of success and prosperity for many years ahead!

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
Man Sing General Contractors Limited

Richie Tam

Director

